
P R O D U C T  D E TA I L S  &  O R D E R I N G :  

w w w. s t e p p i r. c o m   4 2 5 - 4 5 3 - 1 9 1 0    

“Thank you to SteppIR Communication Systems as well as many other supporters,  

all of who acted as my Formula-1 technical team – making sure that my racing package 

was competitive, lasted the entire 48-hours without failures… and ultimately cut the 

finish line first!  Special thanks to Leena, OH2BE who has supported me dearly during 

                          these 50+ years of serious racing!”     – Martti Laine

Above: John Mertel WA7IR, CEO of SteppIR Communications, 
shown with SteppIR Advisory Board member and world-renowned 
DX’er Martti Laine OH2BH at Tokyo Ham Fair 2018

Congratulations to Martti Laine, OH2BH 

for winning the All Asian DX Contest 

2018 – single operator, high power.
 

Martti operated in Guam as KH2X at the ham 

station of Ed Poppe KH2L, who fearlessly 

undertook the task of installing the 3 Element 

SteppIR Yagi with 40m/30m loop dipole in 

the midst of typhoon conditions!

Congrats!


